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Changes to the 
Sunbury, Werribee and 
Williamstown lines
To ensure the safety of everyone in the area, buses 
will replace trains on the Sunbury, Werribee and 
Williamstown lines as crews work inside the rail 
corridor to widen and strengthen the existing  
Dynon Road bridge.
Buses replace trains on various sections of the 
lines from 8pm Tuesday 20 June to last service 
Sunday 9 July.
Please allow extra time to complete your journey

Night network
A Night Network shuttle bus service will operate on 
Saturdays and Sundays between Flinders Street 
Station and Flagstaff on the following weekends:

	– 24 and 25 June
	– 1 and 2 July 
	– 8 and 9 July 

Shuttle buses will operate from:
	– 12am to 6.30am on Saturdays
	– 12am to 7.30am on Sundays

Dynon Road will be closed between CityLink and 
Dryburgh Street from 8pm Friday 16 June to 5am 
Thursday 31 August
Detours will be in place via Whitehall Street, 
Footscray Road and Dudley Street.

For more information visit  
bigbuild.vic.gov.au/westworks

Significant road disruptions in 
the inner west 

8pm Tuesday 20 June to last 
service Sunday 9 July

Buses replace trains 
on the Sunbury, 
Werribee and 
Williamstown lines

Allow 
extra
time

Plan your journey 
Visit ptv.vic.gov.au or use 
your phone’s camera or QR 
reader to scan the code

Work from home during the road  
and rail disruptions, if you can.

Accessibility 
If you need help or cannot board a replacement 
bus, please contact PTV on 1800 800 007 before 
you travel or speak to our staff at the bus stop for 
alternative transport to be arranged at no cost.

Bikes and pets 
Bicycles, dogs (with the exception of animals 
identified by an Assistance Animal Pass) and 
surfboards are not allowed on train replacement 
buses.

Ticketing
Where possible, you should touch on and off at the 
beginning and end of your journey. When catching 
train replacement buses, you can touch on and off 
at your connecting train station. 

� 9321 5454 � 9321 5441

� 9321 5444 � 9321 5445

� 9321 5443 � 9321 5442

� 9321 5449 � 9321 5446

� 9321 5440 � 9321 5447

If your language isn’t listed visit  
ptv.vic.gov.au/languages or call 9321 5450.

For more information visit ptv.vic.gov.au or  
call 1800 800 007.
If you’re deaf or have a hearing or speech impairment, 
contact us through the National Relay Service –  
for more information, visit relayservice.gov.au

 For information in other languages:
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Stopping all 
stations buses 
extend to/from 
Flagstaff at times

Stopping all 
stations buses 
extend to/from 
Flagstaff at times

Buses replace trains 

Werribee and Williamstown lines

Between Newport and Laverton
First service to 10.30am and 2.30pm to 8.30pm 
each day

	– Monday 26 to Friday 30 June
	– Monday 3 to Friday 7 July

Sunbury Line

Between Flagstaff and Sunshine
8pm to last service each night, Tuesday 20 
to Thursday 22 June
8pm Friday 23 June to last service  
Sunday 9 July

Werribee and Williamstown lines

Between Flagstaff, Newport and 
Williamstown

8.30pm to last service each night,  
Tuesday 20 to Thursday 22 June
8.30pm Friday 23 June to last service 
Sunday 9 July

Bus replacement services

Limited ExpressLExpressE Shuttle - AM and PM peaks onlySHStopping all stations
S

S1

Sunbury Line

Between Flagstaff and 
Watergardens

8.30pm Saturday 24 to 5:30am  
Sunday 25 June
8.30pm to last service, Sunday 25 June, 
Sunday 2 July (from 8pm), Tuesday 4 July

Plan ahead at ptv.vic.gov.au 
or use your phone’s camera or 
QR reader to scan the code




